
Reception Project Homework – Are We There Yet?   

Autumn Term 1 

Our topic this term is called ‘Are We There Yet?’ which means we will be 

learning all about different types of transport.  
 

Make a 3D model of your 

favourite mode of transport 

using materials such as 

playdough, lego, scrap 

materials. 

Make a picture of your 

family car. What colour is 

it? How many wheels does it 

have?  

Ask an adult to help you 

write a list of all of the 

vehicles you can think of 

that move. 

When you come to 

Reception, you walk through 

a door that is a rectangle 

shape. What shapes can you 

find on the front of your 

house? 

 

Think about a journey you 

have been on. Where did 

you go? Who were you 

with? How did you get 

there? 

Look out your window, or 

go outside with your adult. 

Count how many cars go 

past in 5 minutes. You could 

even compare the colours of 

them. 

 

Sometimes we use a map to 

help us get to places. Design 

your own map to get to your 

favourite place. 

If you were going for a long 

journey, you might need to 

take some snacks and things 

to do. Can you pack a bag 

for a long journey?  

 

Please complete three tasks and bring them in a soon as you can so we can marvel at your creations and pop them on 

display. Feel free to take photographs too and send them in on Class Dojo. If you think of your own ideas that aren’t listed 

above, that’s great! You can also help a sibling with a project homework task. Tasks can be completed in a variety of ways - 

be as creative as you want!  


